
FIREWORKS SEIZURE INFORMATION 
 

 

***New OSFM seized fireworks reporting process*** 

 
Previous Process: An agency was required to complete an Office of the State Fire Marshal 

(OSFM) seizure form and email the completed from to fwx@fire.ca.gov. This process has been 

up-dated and will no longer be accepted. 

 
 

Updated Process: As of 2023, the OSFM has implemented a new Fireworks Seizure Survey, re- 

placing the previous form and email process. Below is a QR code that will direct your agency to 

the survey to be completed. This survey is the new fireworks seizure report. If your agency is 

utilizing CAL FIRE CZU to temporarily store the seized fireworks for destruction, please follow the 

specific instructions below. 

 
 

When entering the “Fireworks Storage Location of Seized Fireworks” section of the survey, enter 

the following: 

6059 Highway 9, Felton, CA 95018 (Santa Cruz County) 
 
 
 
 

 

QR Code for Fireworks Seizure Report 
 
 

Important: A single fireworks seizure report is sufficient for all collected fireworks when utilizing the pre- 

scheduled collection dates. Any additional firework drop-offs to CAL FIRE CZU (requiring CAL FIRE 

coordination) will require the submission of a new firework seizure form for each drop-off that occurs 

outside the prescheduled collection dates 
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